
would attach to its publication as suggested by Dr. Stewart.

I am A/u ,
Yours faithfully,

I /Enel. J/j/L ul^L
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Please note and return the enclosed

copy of a letter to Sir Robert Falconer, and if you

approve of the suggestion kindly send me a copy of your 

address at PhilaueIphia, stating any conditions that you

Dear General Currie : -

Sir Arthur Currie, LL.O 
Principal.

McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

e tc . ,• 1

70 Tranby Avenue, 
Toronto

1st November, 1922


